
 
 

                                                                          

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

I hope this newsletter finds you well as we end this spring term.  During this term, we have 

been very proud of all our children with their achievements and progress.  A big well done 

and congratulations to all our children.  

Thank you parents and children for supporting and contributing to our chosen charity,  
CAFOD  this Lenten season.  Your support and donations have really helped the charity to 
support people and families around our world. Thank you! 
 
Information for the summer term.  
 
 
Uniform – Children are expected to wear full school uniform to school each day apart from 
their PE day on which they will wear their PE kit to school – Summer uniform is permitted 
until the end of October.  

P.E Kit – On days that children take part in P.E they will be asked to wear  

a tracksuit to school for the day.   
 

Class  PE Day  

Nursery class  Wednesday afternoon 

Reception Class  Tuesday morning 

Year 1  afternoon 

Year 2 Tuesday morning 

Year 3 Monday morning -   SWIMMING  

Year 4 Tuesday afternoon 

Year 5 Thursday afternoon 

Year 6 Tuesday afternoon 

 
School lunches    
Free School Meals and KS1 Universal Free School Meals children – If your child is a Free 
School Meal child or is in EYFS or KS1 they are entitled to a free school lunch which would be 
a hot meal from the school canteen.  If you would rather send your child in with their own 
packed lunch you are welcome to do so.  Please book online on LIVE KITCHEN/Dolce TO 
BOOK YOUR CHILD’S PREFERRED LUNCH OPTION.  
All children should still bring their own filled water bottle each day which needs to be taken 
home at the end of each day and washed and brought back the following day. 
Please remember that if your personal circumstances change over the Easter break , please 
come and see us to check if your child is eligible for Free School Meals.  
 

 



 
Year 3/4 First Holy Communion – Saturday 19th June at 9:30 am in Church of St Philip Neri.  
Details of parent meetings to help prepare the children will follow soon after the Easter 
break. 

 

 
 

Breakfast Club  
Breakfast club will be open from Monday 25th April.  If you would like your child to come to 
breakfast club, please book online on SCHOOLCOMMS to book a place for your child/ren.  
The timing is 7:30-8:30 am daily with breakfast options and a selection of activities for your 
child/ren to take part in. the cost is £1:50 per child.  
 
Afterschool clubs 
Clubs will be allocated and they will start in the second week of the summer term.  
 

Keep in touch 
 Your parental satisfaction, and the progress, safety and happiness of your child is the 
top priority for the school. We try hard to do the best we can in all areas but we know 
that things can and do go wrong. What is important is the way these problems are 
sorted out. Never, ever hesitate to get in touch for help with any matter, however small 
it may seem. You can speak to staff on the door in the morning or you can call the office.  
Teachers will always call you back, and I can usually speak to you straight away. If for any 
reason we can’t get to you immediately we will always ring you back as soon as we 
possibly can. Never hesitate to make contact; most things can be resolved and the 
sooner we know about your concerns, the sooner we can address them. 
 
 

Easter message                                                                                                      
 

I wish to take this opportunity to wish you wish you all a Happy and Holy Easter.  
                                          

 
 
With every kind wish as always. 

 

Mrs C Hinton 

Principal  



 
 

Term Dates 

Summer Term 2022   

Monday 25th April Pupils return to school 

Monday 2nd May May Day Bank Holiday 

Thursday 26th May Pupils break up for half term 

Friday 27th May Training Day—School closed to pupils 

Monday 6th June Pupils return to school 

Friday 24th June  Training Day—School closed to pupils 

Friday 22nd July Pupils break up for summer 

Summer Term 2022   

Monday 25th April Pupils return to school 

Monday 2nd May May Day Bank Holiday 

Thursday 26th May Pupils break up for half term 

Friday 27th May Training Day—School closed to pupils 

Monday 6th June Pupils return to school 

Friday 24th June  Training Day—School closed to pupils 

Friday 22nd July Pupils break up for summer 


